
Bottorff, Thomas E 

12/3/2012 4:35:30 PM
'Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: confirm please

Yes; thanks.

Tom

From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2012 4:35 PM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: confirm please

Tom- this is to confirm the conversation that we just had. In that discussion you agreed 
that PG&E did not to intend to foreclose to ability to discuss modifying PSEP PD terms 
during negotiations while we have the requested ex parte ban. Rather, your concerns 
was that PG&E does not want the Commission to put its consideration of the PD on 
hold based on the note.

Can you confirm that this is an accurate characterization of our conversation?

Thanks.

Michelle Cooke

Director of Administrative Services

California Public Utilities Commission

415 703 2163

415 987 1184

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0290775
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